
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We are pleased to announce that the Year 5 camp for 2023 will take place from
Wednesday 15 March to Friday 17 March, 2023 at Carey Park in West Auckland.

We have been taking camps to Carey Park for over 5 years now and we know the
students are going to really enjoy their time. This is a 2-night catered camp and we will
be traveling to and from Carey Park by bus. Students will be involved in activities such
as kayaking, flying fox, indoor rock climbing and outdoor water sliding.

The cost for the camp is $300.00 per student. We have undertaken a variety of
fundraising initiatives in order to keep the cost of camp as low as possible. Please get in
contact with the school office if you require information on payment options.

A Google Form is linked for you to complete. The purpose of this is to provide health,
dietary and permission details for your child to ensure that we have all necessary
information prior to camp. An equipment list is also attached, and this will be re-sent
early next year.

Year 5 Camp 2023 - Student Permission and Health Google Form

If you require any further information, please get in touch with me by email at:
alisonorchard@murraysbay.school.nz

Kind regards,

Ali Orchard
Year 5 Learning Leader

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1-AUGJ1HH9jrW5WwwSS0CvVs9kXRBbVf1IeWe_eRLtfM/viewform?edit_requested=true
mailto:alisonorchard@murraysbay.school.nz

